Lowell Metropolitan Police Commission AGENDA

January 25th, 2024 Thursday 7:00 P.M. At the LOWELL TOWN HALL 501 EAST MAIN STREET

I.	ROLL CALL
	Commissioner LeAnn Angerman
	Commissioner Sharon Patterson
	Commissioner Ray Borchert
	Commissioner Mark Schwartz
	Commissioner Lori Sanfratello
II.	PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
III.	ELECTION OF OFFICERS A. President B. Vice President C. Secretary
IV.	SET MEETING DATE AND TIME
V.	APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF THE DECEMBER 28th, 2023 REGULAR SESSION

- VI. APPROVAL OF CLAIMS / EXPENDITURES
- VII. CHIEF'S REPORT AND THE REPORTS OF THE COMMITTEES OR MEMBERS
- VIII. INTRODUCTION AND ADOPTION OF RESOLUTIONS
- IX. OLD BUSINESS
- X. NEW BUSINESS
- XI. PETITIONS, REMONSTRANCES, AND COMMUNICATIONS
- XII. ANNOUNCEMENTS
 SET NEXT MEETING TIME AND DATE
- XIII. ADJOURNMENT

Please note: This notice was posted at the Lowell Police Department on January 23rd, 2024 by 3:00 P.M. and hand delivered and/or faxed to the following: Police Commission, Town Hall, The Times, Lowell Tribune, The Post Tribune, and Channel 56

The Town of Lowell prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities based on race, color, sex, religion, national origin, age, disability, marital status, familial status, parental status, sexual orientation, genetic information, political beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program.

The Town of Lowell will generally, upon request, provide appropriate aids and services leading to effective communication for qualified persons. To request accommodation, contact Lowell's Title VI/ADA Coordinator by telephone at 219.696.7794 or by email at chendrix@lowell.net as soon as possible but no later than two business days before the scheduled meeting.

The Town of Lowell invites the community to complete a Voluntary Title VI Public Involvement Survey to collect statistical data regarding participants and beneficiaries of federal-aid highway programs and activities. This survey is available on Lowell's website and will be made available at public meetings. For more information, review Lowell's Title VI Plan or contact Lowell's Title VI Coordinator by phone at 219.696.7794 or by email at chendrix@lowell.net.